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I strongly opposed SB 238. We do not need more surveillance in order to keep our 

communities safe. Instead, we need well-funded crisis response teams and services. 

We need well-funded mental health services that are available to all. Increased 

surveillance will not diminish crime, it will only make crime rates go up. For the sake 

of our safety, community wellbeing, and personal privacy, I say NO to SB 238. 


